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1. Paediatric Critical Care and Specialised Surgery in Children Review 

The Expert Stakeholder Panel met on the 6th of July when a preliminary 
analysis for Specialised Paediatric Surgery was presented. The data was felt 
to be of poor quality due to poor coding and the inclusion of non-surgical 
procedures. A revised analysis method was agreed which will be presented at 
the next expert panel on the 13th of September. 

Models of Care and Workforce workstreams are to continue over the summer, 
with a possible public consultation in late 2017.  

It is anticipated that the reviews recommendations will be used for 
commissioning in September 2018 for implementation in 2019. 

2. 5 Year Strategy for improving the local delivery of GPS 

This document has been renamed – ‘Working together to improve the local 
delivery of General Paediatric Surgery – Statement of Intent’  & is aimed 
nationally.

I expect The Surgical Forum of Great Britain & Ireland, the FSSA, the 
RCPCH, BAUS, BAPS and the APA to endorse the document.

In the Autumn Jackie Cornish plans to take the finalised document to NHSE 
Policy/Strategy and NHSI.

Will BAPS endorse it and add their logo?
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I attended an Extraordinary Council meeting 24th May when it was agreed that 
from July 2017, there would be up to ten Council Meetings a year – with two 
meetings held in the regions (Manchester & Cardiff). Set meetings will be 
arranged with SSA Presidents.  

Project 2020 – All staff are expected to be in the Nuffield by the end of 
September when the College formally hands the Barry building to the builder. 
Prelim work will then commence with demolition beginning early in 2018. 
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